
 

 

 

FIPS-Mouche  
International Sport Fly Fishing Federation 

  
 

To: all Presidents of the National Member Federations, 

 

This is just a short message to provide some basic information concerning to the Masters and 
Ladies categories championship 2023 in Kamloops Canada. 

Please be advised that registration opens on 15 Jan 2023. As a maximum number of participating 
teams has been defined, registration will be on a first come first served basis. 

Read all about it on the championship website  https://2023wffc.ca/ 

Please transmit this information to your team captain and manager. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Stefan Allacker 

General Secretary 

+32 472 96 58 02 

www.fips-mouche.com 
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